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This week, we have been focusing on the idea of ‘goals’. We

started off by setting Finley some challenges with a goal in

assembly! We looked at each challenge and made it slightly

harder each time, by moving his standing position backwards. We

compared this to the idea of the goals that we set ourselves.

Through the week, we built on this idea, so that we could identify

our own goals. From this, we reflected that each goal might be

made from many small steps. We took a moment to think about

each small step, with a key focus on the quality of perseverance.

This was an ideal time of year to reflect on our goals as we look

ahead to what this exciting year holds for us. 
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In November, Mrs. Lay and
Mr. Grey will welcome visiting
families to Hauxton to share
what’s special about our
lovely school. If you know a
family with a child due to
start Reception in September
2026, please let them know
about our admissions tours.
These will commence with a
talk in the hall and then tours
jointly led by Year 6 pupils. 

We look forward to seeing
families at the Meet the
Teacher evening in the hall at
6:00pm. This will include
important updates about
school life and the
opportunity to meet your
child’s teacher and see the
amazing classrooms!
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Reception 2026
Admission Tours

Meet the Teacher

Please note that Monday 22
September was set as a
professional development
day when dates were set last
year. This means the school is
closed to pupils on this day. 

nd

M O N D A Y  2 2  S E P T E M B E RN D

PD Day



Oak
Lara M-C was noticed
for a dedicated attitude
to learning and for
wanting to 'go the extra
mile'.

WILLOW
Nadine T was
noticed for using a
systematic approach
to problem solving
in Maths.

GOLDEN BOOK

SYCAMORE
Aatikah U was
noticed for a
determined and
curious approach to
learning.

Congratulations 
We are all very proud of you!



https://www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/residents/children-and-families/schools-learning/apply-for-a-school-place/secondary-school









